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Pity the Nation Robert Fisk
2001-10-25 Pity the Nation ranks
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among the classic accounts of war in
our time, both as historical document
and as an eyewitness testament to
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human savagery. Written by one of
Britain's foremost journalists, this
remarkable book combines political
analysis and war reporting in an
unprecedented way: it is an epic
account of the Lebanon conflict by an
author who has personally witnessed
the carnage of Beirut for over a
decade. Fisk's book recounts the
details of a terrible war but it also
tells a story of betrayal and
illusion, of Western blindness that
had led inevitably to political and
military catastrophe. Updated and
revised, Fisk's book gives us a
further insight into this troubled
part of the world. 'Robert Fisk is
one of the outstanding reporters of
this generation. As a war
correpondent he is unrivalled.'
Edward Mortimer, Financial Times
Covering Islam Farid Alatas (Syed.)
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2005
The Middle East 1989
South 1990
Jiak Hong with Jia Hong Jia Hong Tan
2014
Refuge in Britain British Information
Services 1949
The Prison Plays Tom Hadaway 2004 The
Prison Plays Is A Collection Of Two
Full-Length And Two Short Plays
Written After His Term As Writer In
Residence At Durham And Frankland
Prisons In The Mid Eighties.
'Yesterday's Children' (1987) Is
Written In An Episodic, Cinematic
Style With Short, Self-Contained
Scenes Linked By A Narrator (Harry)
And Pithy, Earthy Dialogue Based On
His Recorded Conversations With The
Actual Prisoners. 'Long Shadows',
(1991) Is A Theatrical Investigation
Into The Realities Of The
2/14

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on
December 1, 2022 by guest

Arab/Israeli Conflict. 'The Vicious
Circle' (1999) Is A Continuation Of
The Bridget McLeod Story From
'Yesterday's Children'. 'Postcard
From God' (2000) Returns To The
Situation Of Judith Ward, Imprisoned
For 18 Years For Suspected Ira
Activities Then Released On Crucial
New Evidence Which Vindicated Her.
Searching for Solace M. A. Sherif
1994 This is the first detailed
account of the life and ideas of
'Abdullah Yusuf 'Ali, whose The Holy
Qur'an: Text, Translation and
Commentary is the most widely used
English translation of the Qur'an.
This is a candid and sympathetic
study that draw on Yusuf 'Ali's
writings and private papers, as well
as unpublished sources.
Philosophical Perspectives on the
Israeli-Palestinian Conflict Tomis
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Kapitan 2015-06-11 This volume
addresses a number of philosophical
problems that arise in consideration
of the century-old conflict between
Israeli Jews and Palestinian Arabs.
Consisting of essays by fifteen
contributors (including both Israeli
and Palestinian philosophers) and a
lengthy introduction by the editor,
it deals with rights to land,
sovereignity, self-determination, the
existence and legitimacy of states,
cultural prejudice, national
identity, intercommunal violence, and
religious intransigence.
Sabra and Shatila Bayan Nuwayhed alHout 2004-08-20 'The story of a
teenager crossing Hitler's Europe
with only her own courage and luck to
sustain her. ... Stunning.' Elaine
Feinstein
Israeli Peace/Palestinian Justice
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Thomas L. Are 1994 "Rev. Are is
grappling with the question of what
it means to be a Christian, now, in
America". Marc Ellis
Dunia buku Singapura 1992
Hell Hath No Fury Rosalind Miles
2008-02-26 An engaging collection
that uncovers injustices in history
and overturns misconceptions about
the role of women in war When you
think of war, you think of men,
right? Not so fast. In Hell Hath No
Fury, Rosalind Miles and Robin Cross
prove that although many of their
stories have been erased or
forgotten, women have played an
integral role in wars throughout
history. In witty and compelling
biographical essays categorized and
alphabetized for easy reference,
Miles and Cross introduce us to war
leaders (Cleopatra, Elizabeth I,
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

Margaret Thatcher); combatants (Molly
Pitcher, Lily Litvak, Tammy
Duckworth); spies (Belle Boyd,
Virginia Hall, Noor Inayat Khan);
reporters and propagandists (Martha
Gellhorn, Tokyo Rose, Anna Politkovskaya); and more. These are women who
have taken action and who challenge
our perceived notions of womanhood.
Some will be familiar to readers, but
most will not, though their deeds
during wartime were every bit as
important as their male
contemporaries’ more heralded
contributions.
From Beirut to Jerusalem: Updated
Edition Swee Chai Ang 2019-08-13 This
is the story of Dr Ang Swee Chai, a
Penang-born orthopaedic surgeon, and
her flight to war-torn Lebanon in
1982 to treat the wounded and dying.
This book, a quarter of a century
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after the massacre in Sabra and
Shatila which killed thousands of
Palestinian civilians, is a tribute
to the ongoing struggle against
occupation in the Holy Lands. This
25th anniversary edition also
includes the writer's reflections on
the Israeli attacks on Gaza in early
2009.
Longitudes and Attitudes Thomas L.
Friedman 2003-08-12 From the Pulitzer
Prize–winning New York Times
columnist and bestselling author of
From Beirut to Jerusalem and The
Lexus and the Olive Tree comes this
smart, penetrating, brilliantly
informed book that is indispensable
for understanding today’s radically
new world and America’s complex place
in it. Thomas L. Freidman received
his third Pulitzer Prize in 2002 “for
his clarity of vision, based on
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

extensive reporting, in commenting on
the worldwide impact of the terrorist
threat.” In Longitudes and Attitudes
he gives us all of the columns he has
published about the most momentous
news story of our time, as well as a
diary of his private experiences and
reflections during his post–September
11 travels. Updated for this new
paperback edition, with over two
years’ worth of Friedman’s columns
and an expanded version of his diary,
Longitudes and Attitudes is a broadly
influential work from our most
trusted observer of the international
scene.
Life Full of Reading Syed Ahmad Fathi
bin Syed Mohd Khair 2020-06-05 A
quite afternoon, a cozy chair, a warm
cup of coffee, and a good book—these
are the perfect description of
moments that should be cherished in
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this short life. Carl Sagan once said
that reading is magical, that it
enables humans from different epoch
to talk to each other; it is more
than that. Reading is a gateway to
imagination, a world without limit, a
safe space to escape from enduring
reality. Sometimes it is a space
where you socialize without having to
meet people. This book is a
compilation of book reviews written
over the years. The book was broken
into two parts, the first part is the
long reviews, the second part is the
short reviews, which covered a wide
range of genre from economics, selfhelp, novels, comic book to political
philosophy and parenting.
Exile in Israel Runa Mackay
1995-04-15 An account of forty years
in the life of a British doctor
working with victims of war and exile
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

in Israel, Lebanon and the Occupied
Territories.
Love and Resistance in the Films of
Mai Masri Victoria Brittain
2020-02-14 This book covers Mai
Masri’s three decades documenting
iconic moments of Palestinian and
Lebanese linked history. Her films,
unique for giving agency to her
subjects, tell much about the untold,
unseen people, namely women and
children, who lived these experiences
of war and occupation. Former
Lebanese political prisoner Soha
Bechara praised her feature film 3000
Nights as “the ‘Lest we forget’ of
Palestine." Her focus on the social
and political climates of the vivid
lives of unseen people connects to
the deepening violence in Palestine
today.
From Beirut to Jerusalem Swee Chai
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Ang 2002
Current Work in the History of
Medicine 1988
International Books in Print 1997
Singapore National Bibliography 1989
The Middle East, Abstracts and Index
1993
Chew Boon Lay 2002
Husayn 2021-04-14 There is no
disagreement between Sunnis and Shias
that Imam Ḥusayn's martyrdom in
Karbala was a historical event
illustrating true Islamic leadership
and the exemplary character of
someone who made a sincere attempt at
safeguarding the ideology of Islam
with the intention to retain it as an
exact replica of the setup of the
Prophetic era. But of late we see
attempts by some to make Ḥusayn's
martyrdom a Sunni-Shia polemic.This
book is in response to that, it
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

contains four essays on Karbala by
four highly respected Sunni scholars
and leaders, and we have added a new
foreword to expand the story and give
the reader a more comprehensive
understanding of the importance of
this heart-rending tragedy in Islamic
history.
Heroes and Martyrs of Palestine Laleh
Khalili 2007-03-29 Many decades have
passed since the Palestinian national
movement began its political and
military struggle. In that time,
poignant memorials at massacre sites,
a palimpsest of posters of young
heroes and martyrs, sorrowful
reminiscences about lost loved ones,
and wistful images of young men and
women who fought as guerrillas, have
all flourished in Palestinian refugee
camps in Lebanon and in the Occupied
Palestinian Territories. Heroes and
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Martyrs of Palestine tells the story
of how dispossessed Palestinians have
commemorated their past, and how
through their dynamic everyday
narrations, their nation has been
made even without the institutional
memory-making of a state. Bringing
ethnography to political science,
Khalili invites us to see Palestinian
nationalism in its proper
international context and traces its
affinities with Third Worldist
movements of its time, while tapping
a rich and oft-ignored seam of
Palestinian voices, histories, and
memories.
In Other Words Mona Baker 2011-01-25
This best-selling textbook is the
essential coursebook for any student
studying in this field. The second
edition has been fully revised to
reflect recent developments in the
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

field and incorporates: a new chapter
that addresses issues of ethics and
ideology; examples and exercises from
new genres; new project-driven
exercises; updated references and
further reading; and a companion
website featuring further examples
and tasks.
Armed Struggle and the Search for
State Yazīd Ṣāyigh 1997-12-11 This
masterly new work spans an entire
epoch in the history of the
contemporary Palestinian national
movement, from the establishment of
Israel in mandate Palestine in 1948,
to the PLO-Israel accord of 1993.
Contrary to the conventional view
that national liberation movements
proceed with state-building only
after attaining independence, the
case of the PLO shows that statebuilding may shape political
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institutionalization throughout the
previous struggle, even in the
absence of anautonomous territorial,
economic, and social base. That is
the central argument of this
insightful study, which traces the
political, ideological, and
organizational evolution of the PLO
and its constituent guerrilla groups.
Taking the much-vaunted 'armed
struggle' as its connecting theme,
itshows how conflict was used to
mobilize the mass constituency,
assert particular discourses of
revolution and nationalism, construct
statist institutions, and establish
the legitimacy of a new political
class and bureaucratic elite. The
book draws extensively on PLO
archives, official publications and
internal documents of the various
guerilla groups, and over 400
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

interviews conducted by the author
with the PLO rank-and-file. Its span,
primary sources, and conceptual
framework make thisthe definitive
work on the subject.
Imam al-Shafi'i In Quest of Knowledge
Islahee Muhammad Yousuf 2015-01-21 In
Quest of Knowledge is the story of
Imam Muhammad ibn Idris al-Shafi‘i’s
search for knowledge. The story
revolves round a son whose sole
mission in life is to acquire
knowledge, a teacher who lovingly
accepts him, and a widow who not only
bears with the separation of her only
son but also shares his passion for
knowledge. Their innate nobility,
their ability to suffer for a common
cause, their intense love for the
Prophet (s) and their infinite trust
in Allah give them the dimensions of
epic heroes. The invaluable lesson
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which Imam al-Shafi‘i’s story
teaches, although it may not have
been his main objective, is that
Allah befriends and watches over
anyone who endeavours to acquire
religious knowledge with the
intention of disseminating it.
Avicenna Soheil M. Afnan 2015-10-14
This book, first published in 1958,
examines the life and works of
Avicenna, one of the most provocative
figures in the history of thought in
the East. It shows him in the right
historical perspective, as the
product of the impact of Greek
thought on Islamic teachings against
the background of the Persian
Renaissance in the tenth century. His
attitude can be of guidance to those
in the East who are meeting the
challenge of Western civilization;
and to those in the West who have yet
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

to find a basis on which to harmonize
scientific with spiritual values.
From Beirut to Jerusalem Ang Swee
Chai 2010-08-01 Sebagai seorang
Kristen fundamentalis, dulu aku
mendukung Israel. Pengalamanku di
Sabra-Shatila menyadarkanku bahwa
orang Palestina adalah manusia.
Kebodohan dan prasangka telah
membutakan mataku dari penderitaan
bangsa Palestina. Buku ini adalah
kesaksianku. Mulanya, karena latar
belakang religinya, dr. Ang Swee Chai
adalah pendukung Israel. Di matanya,
orang Palestina adalah teroris.
Namun, pada 1982, Israel menyerang
Beirut dengan brutal. Keyakinannya
pun mulai goyah. Ia putuskan untuk
membuktikan sendiri dengan menjadi
sukarelawan medis di Beirut. Di sana,
di kamp pengungsian Palestina,
setelah menjadi saksi Pembantaian
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Sabra-Shatila, akhirnya ia temukan
jawaban. Ia berbalik memihak rakyat
Palestina, memihak keadilan dan
kemanusiaan. Di tanah asing, ia
pertaruhkan nyawanya untuk membela
orang-orang yang tak punya hubungan
darah maupun etnis dengan dirinya,
untuk melaksanakan kewajibannya
sebagai dokter, sebagai manusia.
?Saya menangis ketika membaca buku
ini untuk pertama kalinya. Ilmu
kedokteran dan keterampilan sastra
menjadikan kesaksian ini begitu
mengiris.? ?Farid Gaban, Pena
Indonesia ?Buku yang membuat orang AS
marah karena kesaksiannya yang
berani. Tidak lama kemudian,
penerbitan buku ini dihentikan
peredarannya di AS.? ?Media Indonesia
?Pembaca akan merasakan kepedihan dan
pergolakan yang dialamai dr. Ang
Swee. Membaca buku ini berarti
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

merasakan dari dekat pembantaian
manusia.? ?Koran Tempo ?Buku yang
ditulis secara detail dan menerobos
relung jiwa.? ?Gatra ?Catatan yang
amat personal tentang kehidupan di
kamp pengungsian.? ?The Times
?Penggambaran dr. Ang dalam buku ini
membuat peristiwa-peristiwa tersebut
terasa seoalah-olah baru terjadi
kemarin.? ?The Independent ?Sebuah
kesaksian tentang pembantaian manusia
yang menukik hingga inti
permasalahannya.? ?The Guardian Dr.
Ang Swee Chai lahir di Malaysia dan
dibesarkan di Singapura. Sejak 1977,
bersama suaminya tinggal di Inggris.
Kini, ia bekerja di St. Bartholomew?s
Hospital dan the Royal London
Hospital sebagai orthopaedic
consultant. Setelah terjadinya
Pembantaian Sabra-Shatila, bersama
beberapa rekannya, dr. Ang membentuk
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Medical Aid for Palestinians (MAP).
Pada 1987, Pemimpin PLO, Yasser
Arafat, menganugerahi dr. Ang Star of
Palestine, penghargaan tertinggi bagi
pengabdian kepada rakyat Palestina.
Hingga kini, melalui MAP dr. Ang
terus aktif membantu bangsa
Palestina. [Mizan, Qanita, Novel,
Memoar, Indonesia]
War Surgery Hans Husum 1996-03 This
is a handbook for surgeons and other
medical staff who find themselves
having to meet the needs of injured
people in situations of war. The book
covers assessment and procedures for
surgical intervention in a wide
variety of circumstances, and also
includes a wealth of information on
the organization of war medical
services and on approaches to setting
up forward clinics.
Tempo 2006
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

From Beirut to Jerusalem Swee Chai
Ang 1989 Swee Chai Ang er født i
Singapore men uddannet som læge i
England. I denne bog fortælller hun
om sit arbejde som læge i
palæstinensiske flygtningelejre og om
oprettelsen af Medical Aid for
Palestineans
Planter's Tales Mahbob Abdullah 2003
Uncovering Sin Rosy Fairhurst
2012-11-15 This approachable Lent
course invites us to view sin as
something to be understood, rather
than condemned. It argues that our
darker traits must be coaxed into the
light in order to manage them and
work towards healing and renewal. An
intriguing choice for both personal
and group reflection.
Amoral America Robert W. Fearn 2007
Anxious for Armageddon Donald E.
Wagner 1995 This unique resource
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offers the fascinating account of
Donald E. Wagner's personal
experience with the Middle East and
calls Western Christians to work with
Middle East Christians in healing the
pain of Jews and Palestinians. Wagner
grippingly tells of his early
involvement with streams of
Christianity that treat Israel's
possession of the Holy Land as
fulfillment of a divine plan that
will result in the apocalyptic battle
of Armageddon.
100 Inspiring Rafflesians, 1823-2003
Guan Heng Tan 2008 100 years after
its first publication, the twelfth
edition of this world-famous
bestseller gives the most up-to-date
picture of the English language
today. The original 1911 edition,
revolutionary at the time for its
focus on current English and its use
from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

of illustrative examples, combined a
succinct yet approachable style with
coverage of everyday as well as
specialist terms. This centenary
edition continues this groundbreaking tradition, giving you rich
authoritative coverage of Englishas
it is used today. The CD-ROM version
of the dictionary offers full-text
search functionality, instant look-up
from WindowsRG documents, including
email and the internet, and highquality spoken pronunciations for
thousands of words, making it ideal
for family use, as well as for home,
work, and school use. The CD-ROM is
both WindowsRG and Mac compatible.
The Arab Christian Kenneth Cragg
1991-01-01 Centuries before the
existence of the Islamic faith, there
were Arabs who could be described as
Christian. And there has been a
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Christian Arabism, an Arab
Christianity, since Muhammad's day.
Arab Christianity has survived Muslin

from-beirut-to-jerusalem-ang-swee-chai

dominance, and this enlightening book
takes an in-depth look at its
survival.
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